



November Newsletter

New Updates

October Fun

Half term and Halloween were definitely the highlights of the last month. We had so many fun trips our half term including the new trampoline centre Gravity and the giant softplay Wonderworld.

Staff Changes -

Jamie started with us and has already settled in to the Stockbridge pickup, from next week you will see his profile on the board.

Trips

Best trip of the month outside of half term was going to the botanical gardens to see the 44 new fairy doors Daddy Daycare kids designed. Even made the Evening news!

Christmas

Just a reminder that Christmas is the one time of year we are not open. If you need care over the festive period then you are welcome to ask the individual team members as most of them do babysitting.

Halloween Party

We had a fantastic Halloween party on Tuesday 31st October!! Thank you to all the children who made decorations, helped carve the pumpkins played the spooky games! See pictures below

February half term

Seams like a long way off but we are currently planning our February half term schedule, let us know if you have any ideas for indoor venues!

SPECIAL MOMENTS OF THE

MONTH.





CONTACT INFO: Enquiries: Admin@daddydaycareedinburgh.com
Alan Number: 07984125263 OFFICE and CLUB number: 0131 557 8607



